



Bronco Nation,

As of this afternoon, we have received notifications that an individual at Meadow ISD has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual will be quarantined for 14 days. Per our protocols, all areas that this person has come into contact with has been decontaminated for the safety of all of our students and faculty.  We have determined close contact individuals for quarantine as well. We will update the community if new cases are identified. 
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